

TO: Thomas R. Kneeland, Mayor

Members of Council City Attorney

FROM: Jeff Barr, Director, Department of Parks & Recreation

DATE: March 8, 2018

RE: Parks & Recreation - Report to Council for Monday, March 12, 2018

## **ACTION ITEMS**

None

## **COUNCIL UPDATES**

At the March 19<sup>th</sup> Council meeting the Capital City Corvette Club will be presenting a check in the amount of \$2,000 to the Gahanna Parks & Recreation Foundation.

At the March 19<sup>th</sup> Council meeting Lee Tucker, Chair of the Gahanna Parks & Recreation Foundation will be providing a 2017 year in review to Council.